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Time as Spatial

▪ Formatted time interaction is 
hard

▪ Epoch is seconds since 
1/1/1970…consecutive 
numbering (e.g. 1750017219)

▪ DateTimeConverter: %s or %Es 
depending on timezone 
inclusion

▪ Convert to geometry and you 
can perform spatial queries
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Updates to Feature 
Types

▪ Ability to make changes in 
bulk against Reader or Writer 
Feature Types

▪ Works across different 
Readers and Writers in the 
workspace
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Make Better 
Connections

▪ Store “Basic” Usernames and 
Passwords as Connections

▪ Better Protection

▪ Easier to Access and Share
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Make Better 
Connections…

▪ Look through Web Connections 
and Database Connections. 
You can store a lot.

▪ Create Connections to 
databases that are used often, 
including file-based formats
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Schema Mapping

▪ Hard to get your head around

▪ Takes hardcoding out of FME 
Workspace

▪ Extremely Powerful and now 
with FME Expressions
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FileNamePartExtractor

▪ Not just for Files

▪ Useful for URLs

▪ Split       

 fme.abley.com/ArcGIS/CurrentLicenceUse.docx
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Auto Connect

▪ FME ain’t 

    stupid
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